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Power Unit Purchase 
 
The field operation is in need of a new power unit that generates power for pumps, jack 
hammer and other tools while working at various sites in the community.  Our current 
unit is over 20 years old, has served well, but is now starting to become an issue while 
working.  A couple of times in the last few months the unit would not directly operate the 
pump while working on a water leak and did not have enough power to operate the jack 
hammer.  This past weekend the pump was useless as our employees were working on 
a water leak.   
 
We have gotten a number of quotes and I am recommending that we purchase the 
Stanley Unit which has dual tool power operation abilities.  The water, sewer and street 
department will pay for the unit evenly.   
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